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To all Parents/Carers, 
 
Well, there it is, we near the end of 2021 and 
2022 is just around the corner!   
 
The children have enjoyed lots of Christmas 
themed activities this week and really got into 
the spirit of things!  We’ve had Santa Dashes, 
parties, craft and a mischievous elf among other 
things! 
 
We’ve also had the odd Christmas movie 
thrown in as well! 
 
I will keep it short and sweet this week!  I just 
wanted to say thank you for your continued 
support since September and for your 
understanding throughout the many covid 
related disruptions this term.  We know it’s 
starting to feel a little bit uncertain again but all 
being well we will be back with you on the 10th 
as planned. 
 
Have a lovely holiday and new year and see you 
soon ☺ 
 

Mr I. Johnson 
 
  


